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From: Eric Filseth <efilseth@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, July 27, 2018 12:21 AM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Comment Letter - Revisions to Proposed Bay-Delta Plan Amendments

Dear Ms. Townsend,

| would like urge the Board to strongly consider Alternative 4. The environmental benefits between Alternatives 3 and 4
are significant, and all evidence indicates the likelihood of material economic damage to be vanishingly small.

Sincerely,

Eric Filseth
Vice Mayor, City of Palo Alto





